

Thursday 20th April 2023

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,

Eid Celebration

Our newly formed Thomas Fairchild Families and Staff association are delighted to invite all of our school community to our Eid Celebration directly after school on **Wednesday 26th April 2023, 3.30pm** - **5.00pm**.

We are hoping the sun will have its hat on as we take to the playground for fun, games, henna, music, arts and crafts. We are hopeful that families will be able to contribute family favourite dishes from home to share with others - sweet or savoury - we will be happy for either.

Please complete the slip below if you are able to donate any refreshments for the day.

Whilst the event is free to our families, we will be passing on a small charge of £3.50 per adult plate of food. Children eat for free. This was agreed at our second **Thomas Fairchild Families** Parent & Staff Event Planning meeting on 29th March. You may recall we also agreed that any funds raised will help subsidise an end of year treat for the children.

Should you want to find out more about our celebration, how you can volunteer to help on the day or the **Thomas Fairchild Families** Parent Staff Association, please get in touch with **Bev Dickinson**, our Enrichment and Wellbeing Leader, she is always happy to help.

Warm wishes,

Matt Trahair

Headteacher



Parent & Staff Assocation

Join us as our wonderful community

CELEBRATES EID

Food & Drink, Fun & Games,
Arts and Crafts, Music and Henna



Are you able to contribute any of your family favourite dishes to share with others - sweet or savoury?

Please sign up at the school office!

Wednesday 26th April, 2023 3.30pm - 5.00pm